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Inquiry Chair Jenny Gardiner

Gieneral Purpose Special Committec 4,
Parliament House

Macquarie Street,

Sydney. 2000

Residents from the Broadwarer Comniumity
{See vaies and addresses attached)

This letter and its attachments together make up a submission fo the General Purposc
Spccial Comunirttee 4, and seeks to address the committee's tesms ol referenck Nos,

2.¢) Impact on communities at Broadwater and Woodbum, and
3) Any other reluted matters

Dear Committee members,

We would like to take the opportunity afforded by this parliamentary mquiry to bricf you on
three concerns in particular relating to the proposed upgrading of the Pacific Highwaly
betwoen Woodburn and Ballina. We are concerned residents who believe these issuds are not

being considered by those involved in the planning process.

I. We are concerned that the option of placing the upgrade along the existing Summdriand
Way road between Grafton and Casino has not been thoroughly pursued. The upgraded
highway could continuc north from the Grafion area along the Summerland Way and then
turh Nonh Fast from the Casino region, passing berween Lismore and Casino and then
loining up with the existing works at Yelgun (see attached Map). The advantages of
increased tourism, visitors and economic flow-ons has backed up our preliminary cnduiries
which have revealed interest in this proposed route from Council staft at the Grafton ity
Richmond Valley and Lismore City Councils. 1 have sent letters outlining this propoged
route o all three councils and will let you know of the feedback 1 receive as it comesilo me.

Letlers have been sent to.
Greneral Manager, Clarence Valley Council
Stuart McPherson
Locked Bayg 23
Graflon, 2460

General Mangger, Richmond Valley Council
Brian Wilkinson

Locked Bag 10

Casino 2470
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Roads Manager, Lisimore City Council
Gary Helmsworth

PO Box 234

Lysmore, 2480

2. Secondly. we find it necessary to say that the Community Liatson Group's proposed

Tlood Free/Sugar Industry route” In our opinion. is not a SeTious route option.

This newly proposed route. according to our preliminary rescarch, will also adverse Yy

many properties, livelihoods and households

affect

The fuct that it proposes to go through substantial parts of Broadwater Natronal Pary{ is also

concerming, This National Park represents highly significant example of heath vedetation

and the adjoining propcerties (also affected). share similar qualities that are also worth

preserving.

3. Thirdly, in the event that it is deemed necessary for the highway 1o procced through the

Broadwater area (in our opinion an undesirable prospect in the first plaw, then the offtions

that pass hetween Riley s Hill and Broadwater (routes 2A & 2B). mugt be considered

It is nlarming to us that that another route is even being considered on the eastern sidp

Broadwiter (CLAG™s Flood Free/Sugar Industiry route), when the routes botween Riledy”

first

ot
s Flill

and Broadwaler (towres 2A & 2B), 1) affect significuntly less propertics, i) are qqgéjj[erahl_i

shogter (2B) and therefore cheaper 1o construct, and i) arg virtually flood free!?

Yours sincercly

Wl I

Michael Ward

On hehalf ot

Nanie ' Addresy ___| Phonc number | Signatufe
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\s dwsclosed at lhc Pubhg mecting at Broadwater Community Hall on Monday 18th
7005

“Sce attached RTA publication ‘Routc Options Display’ (Seclion 2).
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